
I would like to recommend non re-election of Dr. Doohan to her current position of County Health 

Director. During this time of crisis in our county, we need to have someone in this position who 

prioritizes the health of our citizens. Her absence suggests that her personal priorities supersede the 

needs of the constituents that she supposedly represents. Please find another qualified physician to fill 

this position. 

Thank you, 

Lucia Parmenter 


